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Senator Nozzolio Recognizes Brandon Klahn as "Firefighter of the

Week"
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Senator Mike Nozzolio has announced this week’s nomination for his Facebook "Firefighter

of the Week" recognition: Brandon Klahn of the Port Gibson Department. Congratulations

Brandon and thank you for your service and dedication to Port Gibson and the surrounding

communities!

Click the below link to view the gallery and to learn more about Brandon and previous

nominees, and their service as volunteer firefighters.



http://a.pgtb.me/hHsRnG


